
PCR2
Making 
churches 
safer.
In 2020 The Church of England commissioned a new independent Past 
Cases Review (PCR2) All parishes in the diocese of Chichester have now 
fully responded and the independent reviewers will complete their work 
this summer. 
 
We are making a further call to any individual who wishes to share 
information or make a disclosure regarding church-related abuse. 
Please be  encouraged to make direct contact with the Diocesan 
Safeguarding Adviser. 
 
Colin Perkins, Diocesan Safeguarding Advisor
01273 425 030 | PCR2@chichester.anglican.org
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